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We always meet at ETMC Behavioral Health Center on Spur 248, Tyler Texas. Our meetings are always the
2nd Thursday of each month at 6:45 PM. We have no membership dues, so just come and enjoy our group.

Thanks to Dr. Wick for speaking at the August meeting.

At the December 9 meeting, we will have our regular Christmas party. We will be providing some chips and
dip as well as cookies  this year, although you may want to bring something else (such as nuts or additional
chips or cookies) as well. Drinks are provided. Also, we will exchange gifts, which should cost no more than
$2. If you are a man, bring a man’s gift. If you are a woman, bring a woman’s gift.

Mark Lloyd, president                   903-657-9438
Shirla Whittaker, vice president    903-593-3885
Mary Mathison, secretary              903-566-8401

Web page:
http://notstupid.laughingsquid.com/tdbg.html


